





Dear parent/carer,

We hope you and your family are well. We wanted to make contact with you to inform you that we will be opening applications for Year 9 junior prefects on Monday 11th October 2021.

We strongly believe that our students have such a big role to play in enhancing our community and making the school a better place. Becoming a Year 9 junior prefect is a perfect opportunity to get involved!

order make application. students should use following Google Form: https://forms.gle/m9NaCb2hjZYKHExD8. If your child has any issues with completing an application on a Google Form please contact us and we can make other arrangements. The Google Form will also provide details about the application process, the job description, and the criteria to be considered for an interview.

Applications close at 5.00pm on Friday 22nd October 2021. Any applications submitted after this date will not be considered.

If you do have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us.

Kind regards,

Mr R. Victory

Head of Year 9

Miss G. Cooper

Assistant Head of Year 9

Headteacher: Mr Jonathan Bland BSc (Hons)



01206 575488



admin@stanway.school



www.stanway.essex.sch.uk



Minstree Road, Stanway, Colchester, Essex, CO3 OQA









